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Dear Eagle Eyes Automotive Lamp Purchaser: 

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the National Traffic and Motor 

Vehicle Safety Act. 

Eagle Eyes Traffic Industrial Co., LTO. has decided that certain Original Equipment Replacement 

Headlamps fail to conform to Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard (FMVSS) No. 108, "Lamps, 

Reflective Devices, and Associated Equipment." Some headlamps failed to meet NHTSA standards 

during photometric testing. Failure to meet NHTSA photometric standards will decrease lighting 

visibility and could cause a vehicle crash to occur. 

The parts affected are CS090-B001 Land CS090-B001 R. Eagle Eyes will honor all returns for the 

identified part number and provide a replacement headlight that conforms to the Federal Motor 

Vehicle Safety Standard (FMVSS) NO.1 08. 

For this reason we ask that you arrange with our Return Merchandize Authorization (RMA) 



department to resolve this issue without delay. To reach our RMA department concerning this recall 

and to arrange an exchange with us, we ask that you contact us in the US by dialing the recall hotline 

at 1-800-568-1098 or you may also contact your Eagle Eyes account executive in Taiwan by dialing 

011-886-6-233-6618. Once called in, please identify with our representatives the affected part number 

and our account Executive will issue you a RMA number and arrange for you to return the affected 

parts. Once the affect parts are received and verified, we will promptly ship you the replacement 

headlight that conforms to the Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard (FMVSS) No. 108. Please 

note that any shipping charges incurred will be reimbursed to you. 

If you believe that Eagle Eyes has not provided you with a free remedy in a reasonable amount of time, 

you may submit a complaint to Administrator, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, 1200 

New Jersey Avenue, SE, Washington DC, 20590.; or call the toll-free Vehicle Safety Hotline at 1 (888) 

327-4236 (TYY: 1 (800) 424-9153); or go to http://www.safercar.gov. 

We regret any inconvenience which this action may cause you. However, we are concerned about 

consumer safety and would like to resolve this issue immediately. 

Thank you for your attention on this matter. 

Eagle Eyes Traffic Industrial Co., LTD. 
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